
Dear Members of the House Government and Veterans Affairs Committee, 

I am writing you to urge a DO NOT PASS on HB1463. As Vice Chair of the District 8 Republican Party, we 
have inserted this language into our District By-Laws. I do agree that districts should try to conduct all 
business within its geographical boundaries. This promotes community and supports local business but 
this language does not need to be codified in Century Code. It should be left up to the districts as a 
private organization to decide. We do not need to be passing more laws to regulate private 
organizations.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Josey Milbradt 


